
                                FRIENDS OF THE WILSON 
  
                             TRUSTEE PROPOSAL FORM 
 
The Trustees (also known as the committee) are responsible for the operation of the 

Friends. The Constitution allows for twelve Trustees. Roles within the committee are 

allocated by the Trustees themselves. 

 

 

A proposal form is below. The closing date for proposals is 10 June 2017.  If you wish to propose more than 

one person, please copy the form onto a plain piece of paper.   

 

Please be certain that the person proposed will be able to carry out the full duties of a charity trustee if elected. 

The Trustees will decide on the timing of their regular meetings at the first meeting after the AGM, but at 

present they are held in the afternoon of the first Tuesday in January, March, May, July, September and 

November. 

 

John Beard 

Secretary, Friends of The Wilson, Cheltenham Art Gallery & Museum 

11 May 2017 

 
 
 ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
 

TRUSTEE PROPOSAL FOR FRIENDS OF THE WILSON, CHELTENHAM ART GALLERY & MUSEUM 
 

1. Proposer: I would like to propose the person below as a Trustee, and have obtained his/her permission to 
do so. 

 
Proposer’s Name________________________   Signature______________________        Date__________ 
 
Address_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Email address______________________________________________ Tel. No________________________ 
 
 
2. Person proposed: I am willing to be proposed as a Trustee. 
 
Name______________________________________ Signature______________________ Date__________ 
 
Address_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Email address______________________________________________ Tel. No________________________ 
 
Type of work I would be interested in__________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Both of the above must be current members of the Friends. 
 

 
Please return this form by 5:00 pm on 10 June 2017 to John Beard, Secretary, Friends of The Wilson, 15 

Blackberry Field, Cheltenham GL52 5LT 


